
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I. INTRODUCTION 

 

The Contract with Public Defender Erik Moeller is set to expire February 2024. 
 

II. CURRENT REPORT 
 
The current contract for the Public Defender is $22,000 per year.  The contract amount 
has remained the same for the past four years.  Erik Moeller is requesting an increase to 
$26,000 per year.  The updated contract is attached for review. 
 

 
 

III. RECOMMENDATION 
 

Staff recommends accepting the updated terms with Erik Moeller for Public 
Defender and authorizing the Mayor to sign the contract. 
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To: Mayor, City Council &  

Ron Whitlatch, Interim City Manager                                    

From: Brandon Neish, Finance Director                                                 

Subject: Advisory Committee Appointments                 

February 14, 2024 

Finance Department 


